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HIGHLIGHTS:     

 

HAVE A SAFE AND BLESSED THANKSGIVING. 

  
Knight of the Month - Andy Wheaton   
Andy Wheaton is one of our worthy KC Insurance Agents  who not 
only fulfills our insurance and investment needs but is a knight who 
is always there to help a brother knight or the needs of the council. 
Andy is a fixture at the KC Hall and especially in the KC Hall kitchen 
creating all those wonderful culinary delights that we consume 
monthly at our meetings. Andy is our worthy insurance agent , a great 
knight and family man who lives his life serving others.      
  

Family of the Month - Gerry and Meg Asher  
  
Gerald (Gerry) and his wife Margaret (Meg) have been members of St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton since 1995 and have been very active in the 
parish. Gerry and Meg have two sons, Ronald (Ron) and Phillip.  
Ronnie is serving in the US army and Phillip is a freshman St. Louis 
University.  Gerry been a CCD volunteer, the altar boy trainer, an 
acolyte and serves at the altar on a regular basis with funerals,  
morning mass. Gerry and Meg have served the SEAS community for a 
long period of time. Gerry is also one of the chairmen and cooks for 
Beautiful Feet Ministries which the Knights of 759 help support. 

  
MESSAGE from Financial Secretary 

If you are a member that transferred into KC Council 759 
and you have not receive your name badge please email 
Tom Howard at council759fs@verizon.net.  If you are a 
Past Grand Knight I need to know that also so the 
appropriate badge can be ordered.       
  
THANKSGIVING SMOKER IS TONIGHT!!!!  
Please come out to help or drop off a meat of your choice to be 
smoked for your enjoyment this Thanksgiving.  
Drop off is from 6-9 PM and we will begin working at 5 until the 
following morning.  
There is always plenty of fraternalism and good times.  
Pass this on to any others who may want to take advantage of 
this opportunity for the holiday.  
 
 

PLEASE WELCOME NEW KNIGHTS:  
Miguel Chaidez    

   



www.4thdegree2857.org.  

  

 

 

Tuan Tran   
Howard Brumley   
      
November 21st - Wednesday   Annual Summit 
Metals Family Lunch. Contact Andy Wheaton at 
andrew.wheaton@foc.org. Need Servers   
  

GOD BLESS AMERICA!!!!!  

ONE NATION UNDER GOD   
  
  

UPCOMING EVENTS:      

 

  
November 16th - Friday 
Annual Thanksgiving Smoker. Drop off your meats 6PM - 9PM and 
pick up on Saturday morning.    
   
November 18th - Sunday   
Bowl - A - Thon for the Deaf    
Where ---Forum Bowl in Arlington on great Southwest Parkway  
When ----Sunday Nov 18 at 1:00 please be there about 12:30 so we 
can  
                start on time . 
Format  ---When possible 2 Knights and a lady . Each team will draw 
for a fourth member  from  the Deaf program for their team . We will 
bowl  3 games . 
Drawings --- There will be a drawing for a bowling ball and other 
prizes and other games played . 
Cost ---------$10.00 per person except for the Deaf community .Shoes 
are included . 
Any questions contact me at 817 239 1314  Come out any join the fun 
and bowl or come out and help out or just cheer everyone on . It will 
be a lot of fun .  
S.K. Carlos Ortiz  
F D.D.. 
K of C Special Olympics Coordinator 
Fort Worth Diocese  
  November 21st - Wednesday 
Annual Catering Event for Summit Metals. Need 8 - 10 guys to serve. 
Contact Andy Wheaton andrew.wheaton@kofc.org  
  
November 22th - Thursday 
Thanksgiving Day. Thank you Lord for the many blessings You have 
bestowed on us!!!!     
  
November 26th - Monday 
Beautiful Feet Cook at KC Hall  
   
November 24th - Saturday 
The next Saturday of Prayer will be November 24th at 8AM. At 
Planned Parenthood 301 S. Henderson, Ft. Worth.   



We'll be meeting at the KC Hall 7:30AM on Saturday to go as a 
caravan to Planned parenthood, Knights and Youth together. 
We seek to defend the unborn until we have secured their right to life, 
protected in law. Every time we pray in front of an abortion mill we are 
proclaiming the Gospel of life in a public square. We are also, 
prayerfully, making an abortionist concerned of us and accountable 
to God. ( An event that qualifies for your ACE Award Application)      
December 1st - Saturday 
KC Dues Letters will be emailed to the council membership. This is a 
change from last year. We are trying to save money and avoid 
postage.   
  
November 25th - Sunday 
We will be celebrating a Corporate Communion Mass for all Brother 
Knights and their Families at the 9:00AM Mass at SEAS on the Feast 
of Christ the King, the last Sunday of Ordinary time.   
  
November 26th - Monday 
Beautiful Feet Cook at KC Hall   
  
November 30th - Friday 
Catering Event Boy Scouts.   
  
December 6th - Thursday 
KC 759 Business Meeting at KC Hall. Rosary at 6:30PM, Business 
Meeting at 7:00PM.  
  
December 6 - 9, Thursday - Sunday  
Advent Silent Retreat with the Jesuits at the Montserrat Retreat House 
at Lake Dallas. 6-9 December. 
http://www.montserratretreat.org/  
For Questions contact Jack Malik - jandcmalik@earthlink.net 
  
December 8th - Saturday 
St. Nick's Party at the Church Hall   
Council 759 will host a St. Nick's Party on Saturday, December 8, 
2012, starting at 6:30 pm in the Parish Hall. We will serve a pasta and 
meatball dinner and St. Nick will make an appearance to take pictures 
with the kids. The party is free and open to all ages. If you can help 
for 2, 3 or 4 hours that day (especially in the kitchen and serving the 
food), please contact Edwin McGillick at emcgilli@juno.com or 817-229-
8322." 
Thank you, 
Edwin McGillick 
    
  
December 14th - Friday 
Late Breaking news there will be live entertainment that will include 
the Worthy Grand Knight, a choir and guitars you don't want to miss 
it  
Brother Knights & Ladies 
  
Council 759 is having our annual Christmas Gathering on Friday 
December 14, 2012 at the Council Hall. We have invited our Fourth 
Degree Brothers and their Ladies to join us. We are asking that each 
family bring a dish as described below. 
Last Names Ending in A-LHot Dish ( Meat, Chicken, Vegetables etc 
Last Names Ending in M-SSalad Dish (Garden Salad, Macaroni Salad, 
Bean Salad) 



Last Names Ending in T-ZDeserts 
The Council will furnish Beer, Wine, Tea and Water 
Cocktails to begin at 6:30P and Dinner at 7P 
We look forward to seeing all of you at the Christmas Gathering 
  
December 22 - 24 
The annual tradition of the preparation and serving of the Christmas 
meal at Beautiful Feet on Christmas Eve. 
Saturday - 22nd Cook the Food 
Sunday - 23rd Prepare the Meal 
Monday -24th Transport the meal and serve at Beautiful Feet.  
  
December 31st - Monday 
Annual KC 759 New Year's Eve Party. Cary Schroeder Chairman.   
  
January 11th - Friday 
The holidays are over, the Christmas decorations are all away 
(maybe) , folks are more or less slipping back into the normal 
routines of everyday living. Have we got a deal for you. The Knights 
of Columbus is holding a POST HOLIDAY FAMILY NIGHT OUT. We 
will have a Spagetti Dinner no cost but will will talk donations. After 
dinner we will have a family movie for the whole family to enjoy. All 
this will be at the KC Hall at 6:30PM. Come join the family fun.   
  
January 26th - Saturday 
Texas Rally For Life (Austin) 
 - a bus has been reserved for the day trip to the state capitol for the 
rally.   Cost $35 per seat. 
To purchase a seat by mail,send a check or money order to: 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church 
Attn: Respect Life 2013 Bus Trip 
2016 Willis Lane 
Keller, TX 76248 
Make Payable to: 
SEAS Respect Life 
On the MEMO line write: 
2013 Bus Trip 
  
  
February 2th - Saturday 
VEGAS NIGHT!!!!  Dan Cleary Chairman  
As always we'll need plenty of volunteers the night of the event.  
Please let me know what you'd like to help with - dealers, food, bar, 
etc.  
The real keys to the success of this event are the sponsors and 
prizes: 

• Sponsorships start at $100 - a great way for businesses to 
promote themselves to the Parish community.  Let me know if 
you'd like to be a sponsor or if you know of someone who 
might like to get their business some recognition.  We'd love a 
"title" sponsor! 

• We can use all the help we can get with prizes - gift 
certificates from restaurants, stores, golf courses and hotels 
are great ideas.  Please let me know if you can help.  If every 
member could get us one prize we would have more than 
enough! 

Thanks Dan - dcleary2@aol.com  



   
 
 
April 6th - Saturday 
KC 759 Chili Fest 
Put your Chili Recipe to the test. Are you the best like you been 
saying. This is where the chili meets the mouth and now we will know 
for sure. You talk the talk or walk the walk. 
  

 

 

Prayer Requests   

God, our Father, walk through my house and take 

away all my worries and illnesses and please watch over 

and heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  
For the health of Monsignor. E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. 
Jim McGhee, Fr. Dennis Smith, our deacons, Bishop Vann, the 
CFR's and all our Clergy     
   
For the good health of Deputy Grand Knight Brother Cary 
Schroeder's sister who is having a breast biopsy done 
today, Friday.    
  
For the health and healing of Brother Bob Osborne.  
  
For the health and healing of Brother Johnny Pelzel.   
  

For the health and healing of Velma Garcia.   
  
For the health and healing of Brother Michael Halloran.  
Michael will be having open heart surgery today Friday 
November 16th keep him and his family in your prayers.   
  
For the health and healing of Brother Jack Zwit  and 
prayers for his family.     
  
For the health and healing of Ralph Foster.  
Ralph has cancer and has started Chemo. Ralph still has a 
requirement for blood. Please keep the Fosters in your 
prayers. 
 We ask that any brothers who can, please consider giving 
blood in Ralph's name using sponsor #040452, Knights of 
Columbus, Keller. 

You may donate blood at any Carter Blood Center. The 
closest one is Keller Donor Center, 101 Town Center Ln. 
Suite 111 - (Hwy 1709 & Rufe Snow)...817 337 1520, please 
make an appointment. Location Hours: Sunday:09:00 AM - 
04:00 PM, Monday: 09:00 AM - 06:00 PM, Tuesday: 11:00 
AM - 08:00 PM, Wednesday: 11:00 AM -06:00 PM, 
Thursday: 10:00 AM - 08:00 PM, Saturday: 08:00 AM - 



04:00 PM.  
  

For the health and healing of Brother Tony Casper's 
granddaughter Laura Casper.   
  
For the health and healing for Edie Dowling wife of PGK 
Jim Dowling.  
I just wanted to let everyone know that Edie came home 
Saturday after some minor complications. She is doing 
excellent, she had her first session with the Physical 
Therapist. She said that she was absolutely amazed that 
the hip replacement surgery had done so much to 
advance Edie on the path to a full recovery on her Hip and 
Knee replacement. This is the same PT that worked with 
her after the Knee replacement part of her recovery.  
Thanks again for keeping us in your thoughts and 
prayers. 
Jim Dowling 
  
For the health and healing of Cheryl Radford.      
  
For the health and healing of Pablo Holguin- 5 year old 
grandson of  Omar Holguin. 
  
For the health and healing of  John Meyer, son of Brother Rob 
Meyer.     

  
For the health and healing of Brother Chris Gomez.     

  
For the health and healing of Donna Davis, mother-in-law of 
Brother Ron Kaminski , as she recovers from cancer surgery. 

    
For the health and healing Brother Joe Vedda Sr.  
  
For the health and healing of Brother Chris Baker, son of  
Brother Ken Baker.   
 
For the health and healing of Brother Tom Sheely.  
  
May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 
     
For an end to the scourge of abortion. 
  
For all those out of work or concerned about the future of their 
jobs. 
  
In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests and 
Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 
  
For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-choice" 
Catholics that they see the truth. 



  
For our military who protect our freedom.  

My nephew Jason is a Chaplain in the United States Army, 
currently stationed with the Special Forces in 
Afghanistan. Gerri Ames 

  
For Corporal Jeff Pittman USMC deployed to Afghanistan. 
  
In thanksgiving for the return of my niece Jamie Fremgen 
from Afghanistan where she awarded the Bronze Star. 
Bob Hennessey   
  
  
For our veterans who have served to protect our freedom. 
                                                                                     

  
   

Pro-Life Committee - Tim and Teresa Johnson  
tnt9232001@sbcglobal.net  817- 908 -0271   
   
The next Saturday of Prayer will be November 24, 2012 at 8AM.  
We'll be meeting at the KC Hall 7:30AM on Saturday to go as a 
caravan to Planned parenthood, Knights and Youth together. 
At Planned Parenthood 301 S. Henderson, Ft. Worth.  We seek to 
defend the unborn until we have secured their right to life, protected 
in law. Every time we pray in front of an abortion mill we are 
proclaiming the Gospel of life in a public square. We are also, 
prayerfully, making an abortionist concerned of us and accountable 
to God. 
  
  
CELL PHONE DRIVE: Knights of Columbus, will continue to collect 
used cell phones and recycle them. This is a fundraiser for Pro-Life 
charities. All Knights are asked to accept the cell phones and bring to 
a meeting. 
         
  
Texas Rally for Life is January 26th.  We will be taking a charter bus 
to the rally again this year.  Last year over 5,000 marchers attended 
the rally and it was a GREAT TRIP... testimonials available by our own 
brother knights who made last year's trip..  Cost is $35 a seat. 
On a first come signup basis. Contact Tim at 817 - 908 - 0271 or   
tnt09232001@sbcglobal.net  
   
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Pro-Life ACE Wings Award Application    
tkofc.org/uploads/downloads/9_Ace_Pro-Life_Award.pdf 
File Format: PDF/Adobe Acrobat - Quick View 
The Knights of Columbus Pro-Life ACE Wings Award is earned by 
participating in five (5) or more Public Pro-Life activities in any 12-
month period. 
   
  
  
   



CHURCH DIRECTOR - ED LEAL 

 

Sunday's Reading     
  
Brothers: 
  
Mark 13:24-32  www.usccb.org/bible/readings 
  
In Sunday's Gospel, Jesus tells his disciples about his 
return.  Sometimes we forget that our actions now are in 
some mysterious way related to our life after death. 
  
Our purpose is to prepare for eternal life in heaven.  When 
Christ returns he will establish a universal kingdom of 
peace and justice for all.  His judgement will be a sign of 
hope for those who trust in him. 
  
God wants us to be with him.  It's that simple.  Everyday 
God invites us to live his life, this is our goal. 
  
If we choose to do God's will, it doesn't matter if the world 
ends today.  We'll be with God! 
  
Do you look for the signs pointing to our Lord's return? 
  
The Lord be with you. 
   

Ed   
  
Ed Leal  
(817) 205-1122  
eleal@itt-tech.edu     
  
IF YOU NEED COMMUNION:   
If any Brother Knight, or family member is ill or in the 
hospital I will make arrangements to bring them Holy 
Communion. 
Ed Leal    
edleal7751@gmail.com 
817 205 1122  

  
  

   

Our Seminarians:  

  
Seminarian Joseph Keating   Birthday  05/10  Phone  011-



39-06-68493-815 E-Mail joe_keating510@hotmail.com 
Pontifical North American College  00120 Vatican City 
State Europe 
  
***** 
Seminarian Gary Picou  Birthday 01/04  Phone  817-472-
5181  E-Mail gjpicou@hotmail.com 
Pastoral Internship St. Joseph Arlington 

   

Catering Team:   

  
KC COUNCIL 759 CATERING EVENTS: 
 
Catering Events for Council 759 are a major source of income 
in the support of our Council and our charity objectives every 
year. Please try to help out when you can to support  the 
catering team. Contact Rob Schill at rschill@verizon.net and 
let him know you can help. The Catering TEAM  will really 
appreciate the help.   
  
November 21st - Wednesday   
Annual Summit Metals Family Lunch. Contact Andy Wheaton at 
andrew.wheaton@foc.org. Need Servers. 

November 30th - Friday 
Boy Scouts Annual Dinner. Need servers. 
 
December 15th - Saturday -  
Council 7264 Weatherford. Christmas   Party. We will cook at 
Weatherford site. 

.    
June 15th - Saturday   
McDonnell wedding 
We will cook for the wedding reception on June 15th next 
summer.   That night.   150 people.   We will need bartenders 
and servers. 
  
  

We need people to confirm helping by emailing me at 
rschill@verizon.net .   
  
Catering team  

   

Insurance Agents  

Terry Peffers - tpefferspgk@sbcglobal.net   
Andy Wheaton - andrew.wheaton@kofc.org     
 
    



 North Texas Toy Run  

I need your help! As you may remember, each year the motorcycle 

group I ride with, coordinates the North Texas Toy Run, which I am 

a part of.  

 

We get families in which we sponsor and purchase gifts for the 

children to ensure they get a brighter Christmas. Now last year we 

had about 67 families that we sponsored. This year we have 

received over 120 Families! 

 

This Toy Run is a bit different than the big Toy Run that is 

associated with the Marine Corp. This Toy Run directly benefits the 

Salvation Army of Ft Worth and Arlington. We take all the toys and 

money, donated, to the shelter for those that would otherwise not 

have a Christmas. The children get to sit on Santa's lap and walk 

away with a Teddy Bear and picture of them with Santa. 

 

So, this email is to ask for your help in making a child's Christmas 

brighter. 

 

If you can take a family to sponsor, please contact me at 

jjfam1@att.net. 

 

For more information you can visit our web site at 

http://www.northtexastoyrun.org/ 

 

Thanks in advance for your help. 

  

  

Jim Jones 

Treasurer 

jjfam1@att.net 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


